

## The Minutes of the committee meeting of the Loughborough Students' Archery club, held on 23/10/08

The meeting opened at 5.45

### 1. Attendance

- a. Present: James, Ash, Phil G, Dave, Jade, Tom G, Andrew, Chris B, Andrea, Rob
- b. Apologies for Absence:
- c. Absent:

*Tom's Jealous of Birm's size  
Chips are greater than Salad  
NovLT has had his mancand revoked  
Birm tastes like Purple*

### 2. The minutes of the last meeting were passed.

#### a. Last Meeting's Action Points:

##### i. James:

1. BUSA Deposit - has been sent off
2. Meet Tom with Drill – done

*Jungle has drilled NovLT*

3. CCS – still to talk to old fogies and get medals
4. Coaches Chris and Ben – still needs to talk to them
5. Chase Mini Bus drivers – Birm is now a Mini driver, only took him 2 attempts, like Jungle

*Jungle is going to randomly chase Birm Home  
Phil is Late*

6. Irrigation system of field – still to do
7. Email coaching thing - emailed
8. Cuboard Light – re-email pester!!!!
9. Email out IOM stuff – done

*Birm loves Mann*

##### ii. Tom

1. Meet James for Drill

*Tom met Jungle for a good drilling, Phil came too*

2. Sticker bows – do!!!!
3. Black Arrow stuff – James can drive, arrange for 22/23<sup>rd</sup> Nov
4. Fun shoot – all going swimmingly
5. Club Compound – need to do
6. Metal Detector – do it!!!

##### iii. Ash

1. Chase club kit – continuous job

*Phil Just Farted*

2. Freshers social – it went well, we ate chocolate, not enough freshers
3. Fun shoot – Tom on the case
4. Extract Jools Key – no key to extract
5. Sort out GNAS stuff – almost done

*Birm is useless*

- iv. Dave – is doing his action points now
  1. Warwick – bus and team list – re email out, liase with Phil for money
  2. Lboro – Team list – email out again
  3. EMAS Team list - done
  4. Foxes Team list - done
- v. Jade
  1. Xmas social – ash doing
- vi. Phil
  1. Club Compound – getting Tom to do
- vii. Andrew
  1. Put coaching thing on website - done

### 3. Matters Arising:

### 4. Main Business

- Warwick BUTTS 8<sup>th</sup> Nov – shooting first session, probably 8.30ish, need more people
- Lboro BUTTS 15<sup>TH</sup> Nov – still need more people, first session 10, be there 9 to set up

*STUBB's says are we nearly there yet*

- BUSA Sub Committee – created to not clogg up these meetings, involves, James, Chirs N, Phil, Ash
  - XMAS social – Bar 50 – 4 votes
    - Browns Lane – 0
    - Mooba – 0
    - Toby – 0
- Ash to sort, Monday night best

*If you don't stop moving your legs Birm, I will have them off*

- Halloween Social (+GM) – Dave and Jade to help with Target, Jade and Lucy are baking, Tom/dave bring speakers, everyone bring mp3 players – Tom to email club. 3 guys for male novice rep, 1 for female novice rep and 1 for social.
- Club Kit – on its way...online now
- Social Kit – ideas for design for next meeting
- Newsletter – job for Andrew, James send stuff for him to write about
- Article for WOW – Andrew to write, mention many medals and trophies

- Ladder – Andrew to do, the person challenged can pick any round including head to head, use scored Portsmouth for basic ladder. Use handicaps instead of scores

*Jungle can we challenge you to shoot a flying pig  
Damn you all to Hell*

- AU meeting – very boring, raised point of long log in process, everyone agreed and nothing will happen
- E – League- need to be done by 5<sup>th</sup> Nov, Andrew to collate. James to set up log form for Portsmouth scores, Ash to email club
- Post – BUTTs social – 2 weeks before
- IOM – Are we nearly there yet? No Birm we are not. Email sent, not many responses
- County Social Evening – 28<sup>th</sup> Nov, Social Evening and awards, £7, get fed and quiz, *DON'T GO*
- Equipment – talk to Tom

## 5. Other Business

- *Jungle Smells*
- *Are you gonna hit a Pig?*

## 6. Session rota

- Sat 25<sup>th</sup> - Cancelled
- Sun 26<sup>th</sup> - Cancelled
- Tues 28<sup>th</sup> - Mitch
- Wed 29<sup>th</sup> – Halloween and GM – James/Tom?
- Sat 1<sup>st</sup> – Scored Portsmouth – Dave
- Sun 2<sup>nd</sup> - Chris Norburn?
- Tues 4<sup>th</sup> – Chris Norburn
- Wed 5<sup>th</sup> - James
- Sat 8<sup>th</sup> - Warwick BUTTs – cancel?
- Sun 9<sup>th</sup> - Jade

## 7. Confirmation of next meeting

Proposed for 6<sup>th</sup> November 2008 - 6pm

Meeting Closed: 6.45

Action Points –

- i. James:
  1. CCS
  2. Coaches Chris and Ben
  3. Irrigation system of field
  4. Cuboard Light
  5. Email Andrew stuff for wow, newsletter etc
  6. Talk to Tom about Equipment
- ii. Tom
  1. Sticker bows
  2. Black Arrow stuff
  3. Fun shoot – email club
  4. Club Compound
  5. Metal Detector
  6. Speakers / mp3
- iii. Ash
  1. Chase club kit
  2. Sort out GNAS stuff
  3. Email club – e league
  4. Xmas social
- iv. Dave
  1. Warwick – bus and team list
  2. Lboro – Team list
  3. Speakers/mp3
- v. Phil
  1. Club Compound
- vi. Andrew
  1. Newsletter
  2. Wow
  3. Ladder
  4. eleague

everyone – ideas for social kit